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I oppose HB3166 because it is a terrible idea. Ranked choice voting and open 

primaries are a path to increased partisan divide. Here’s a different one: in person 

voting, with valid ID. Not once in the roughly 28 years of being a voter, have I had to 

show ID to vote. Neither have thousands of others in populous counties in Oregon… 

if they exist… but if you don’t look, there’s no problem.  


